
 
 

Interested in attending StrongStart? 
 

1. To start the registration process, go to: 
https://himama.com/online_registration/apply/west-vancouver-

schools-early-learning-and-child-care 
 

Important:  
- Please know that this process is used for ALL school district 

operated Early Learning and Child Care programs. 
- Please include “Eagle Harbour StrongStart”, “Hollyburn 

StrongStart” or “Baby Group” in the notes section of the 
online form.  

 

2. Access to the full online registration package will be shared by 
email. This must be completed before you attend StrongStart 
sessions. This step of the registration includes uploading copies 
of the child’s identification document and immunization record. 
 

3. You will receive an email that lets you know your application is 
approved. You are now welcome to attend StrongStart! In 
addition, the StrongStart Educator will follow up with a welcome 
email with information about the programming.  
 

We look forward to welcoming your family to  
StrongStart in West Vancouver Schools! 

 
If you have any questions or need support with this process, please email 

Laine Anderson (District Vice Principal, Early Learning & Child Care) 
LAnderson@wvschools.ca 
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